
 
 
Central Clinic was one of ten Greater Cincinnati area non-profits to receive a $50,000 grant 
from The Andrew Jergens Foundation in honor of the Foundation’s 50th Anniversary.  Those 
organizations receiving grants were chosen because of their long standing and meaningful impact 
on the health, education, cultural experiences, and social welfare of children in the Greater 
Cincinnati area. Moreover, Central Clinic received an additional $10,000 grant from The Jergens 
Foundation for its Child and Family Counseling Program.  This Program assists over 600 
children with multiple risk factors that impede academic and personal success.  Central Clinic’s 
relationship with The Jergens Foundation began in 1999 with a grant for a Child Therapy Room.  
Central Clinic is grateful for the Foundation’s support and looks forward to continuing its 
relationship with the trustees at The Andrew Jergens Foundation. 
 
 
 

 
 
Pictured are Mary Ann Hayes, Trustee, The Andrew Jergens Foundation and Dr. Walter Smitson, Central 
Clinic President and CEO 


